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Uni-Pres Kindercottage Achieves Silver Circle of
Quality Rating from the State of Illinois

We are back to school after our Christmas and New Year's weekend
breaks. My, it has been cold. We are so grateful for the gifts of warm
clothing for the children. The warm coats, hats, mittens and boots are
so appreciated by parents and children alike. Please accept our
gratitude too for the many gifts bestowed on us this season.

We wish you and yours many blessings in the New Year!

The Uni-Pres Board wants you to know that Uni-Pres has met the
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requirements for the ExceleRate Illinois Silver Circle of Quality
rating from the Governor's Office of the State of Illinois. Achieving
this designation demonstrates Uni-Pres' commitment to providing
quality care to the children they serve.

All daycare programs in Illinois may attempt to achieve such a rating.
The rating then allows parents and others interested to go the State's
website and select a program that offers high standards of early
learning and development for their children. The Uni-Pres staff and
administration have worked hard to achieve this goal. Staff must
meet education requirements; the building must meet certain
standards and inspectors must find that all records are current and in
place.

We are very proud that Uni-Pres has achieved this rating and
commend Brenda and the staff for their hard work.

The Board, Staff and children enjoyed a Christmas dinner together.
We share some photos of that event below.

April Fun is coming...
Remember to purchase your tickets for our major fundraiser, our 2nd
Annual Night at the Improv on April 14. Tickets include dinner and show
and are just $40 or 8 for $300. Send your check to Kindercottage, 564
Veronica Ave. East St. Louis, IL 62205

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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